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1. Purpose of paper 

This paper provides a table summarising the responses received post Pharmaceutical Needs 
Assessment consultation. The paper also provides a table summarising the updates received 
through formal communication during the consultation period. 

2. Background 

The HWBB’s second draft PNA was out for a 60 day consultation from 2 October 2017 – 1 
December 2017 in line with the NHS (Pharmaceutical and Local pharmaceutical services) 
Regulations 2013. On behalf of the HWBB, consultation has taken place with members of the 
HWBB, key stakeholders, local professional networks and teams within Kirklees Council. A 
communication plan was in place to raise awareness of the consultation and there was the 
opportunity for individuals and organisations to give their views either independently or through a 
web snap survey feedback page. 
 

3. Proposal 

To share a summary of the PNA consultation responses with the HWBB. To provide assurance that 
Statutory deadlines for PNA publication are being met. 

4. Financial Implications 

None 
 

5. Sign off  

Rachel Spencer-Henshall 5/12/2017 
Richard Parry 6/12/2017 
 

6. Next Steps 

The Kirklees PNA Group will meet on Tuesday 19 December 2017 to review the consultation 
responses and to agree the required changes to the draft PNA. A Briefing paper will be circulated 
to the HWBB in February 2018 detailing feedback from the analysis of responses from the 
consultation. The HWBB will be asked to approve the publication of the PNA on 29 March 2018. 
 

7. Recommendations 

The Board is asked to note the consultation responses and updates. The Board is invited to ask 
questions and provide any additional comments. 
 

8. Contact Officer 

Nicola Bush Public Health Pharmaceutical Advisor ; Nicola.bush@kirklees.gov.uk 
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